
  
                                                         	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  

Gallatin Valley Newcomers Club (“GVNC”) is a nonprofit social club with about 500 
members that has existed for over twenty years.  We welcome those new to the 
Gallatin Valley and those who are no longer “newcomers.”  

In past years, GVNC has held fundraisers annually to benefit local nonprofit 
organizations.  We are planning to again engage in a fundraising activity in 2024.  
Therefore, if your non-profit organization or a specific program in your organization 
meets the eligibility requirements listed below, we encourage you to apply.  

We have implemented the following eligibility requirements in order to ensure that 
GVNC’s donations have maximum impact. 

1. Organizations must be a 501(c)(3) non-profit in good standing; 
2. Organizations may not have received funds from GVNC’s annual fundraiser  

in any of the previous five years; 
3. Organization or program’s average annual gross income for the last three 

years may not exceed $600,000; and 
4. Funds received from GVNC must be spent in Gallatin County. 

If you believe your organization is eligible and could benefit from this grant 
opportunity, please submit the Nonprofit Grant Application found on this website. 
Please complete all questions in order to be considered for a grant.  Applications 
are due by June 1, 2024.  Completed applications should be submitted through 
the website. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  We look forward to 
working with you and furthering your cause. 

Sincerely, 
Karin Mathews 
Nonprofit Research 
Gallatin Valley Newcomers Club 
karinlmathews@gmail.com

Gallatin Valley Newcomers Club 
P.O. Box 10896 

Bozeman, Montana 59719 


